
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

January 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

Year 2 Trip to Boydells Farm 

 

As part of our Science and Combined Studies curriculum, we would like to take Year 2 pupils to 

Boydells Dairy Farm, Braintree.  The trip will take place on Monday 13th May with the coaches 

leaving school at 9.15 a.m. and returning at approximately 4.30 p.m. 

 

The children will be participating in a range of activities designed to widen their knowledge of animals 

and their habitats. 

 

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch, plenty of drinks and a waterproof jacket.  To ensure your 

child is comfortable whilst exploring the farm, they should wear jogging bottoms and trainers with 

their school polo shirt and jumper. 

 

The cost of the trip, including coach travel will be £11.00 this can be paid either in cash (in a named 

envelope please) or via Scopay and we ask that this be paid by Friday 29th March.  If your child is 

registered at the office as eligible for free school meals, there is no cost for this trip.  Please see back of 

letter for eligibility.  If you are unsure of this, please speak to the office. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Gravely and Mrs Young 

 

 
Y2 Trip to Boydells Dairy Farm                                                Please complete and return to the office 

 

 

I give permission for my child ………………………………..…………………………….. in class  ….……….. 

to participate in the Boydells Dairy Farm trip on Monday 13th May and travel by coach. 

 

I will be paying £11.00 by Scopay.      

 

I enclose £11.00 in a named envelope.       

        

I will pay before 29th March.  

        

My child is entitled to receive Free School Meals and is registered at the office.   

 

After the trip my child will be attending Busy Bears      

 

Signed: ………………………………………………. Parent/Guardian          Dated: ……………...………. 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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